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Thursday 6th August 2020

Update for Pupils Return to School
Dear Parent/Carer,

I know you will be anxious for information about how and when we plan to welcome your child/children back to school, or for some of you, into school for the first time.

Attached to this letter is a recovery plan with all the information we currently have for routines and procedures when pupils return to school.

As stated in the FAQ document produced by Inverclyde, we will have a staggered start to our school year in order to make the return to school as safe and as comfortable as possible for all of our pupils and their families and staff.

The arrangements for the first week are as follows:
P1 pupils will attend school on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

Pupils in Group A will be in on Thursday

Pupils from Group B will be in on Friday.

All pupils will return on Monday 17th August.

Please pay close attention to the times for start and finish as outlined in the attached plan. For the safety of everyone it is crucially important that people stick to these times to avoid crowding.
The car park WILL NOT be available for parents to park or drop-off children. 

Only P1 and P2 parents/carers will be allowed beyond the barrier to drop off and collect pupils. Only 1 parent will be allowed to collect or drop-off P1 & P2 pupils and they must stand, socially distanced, in the appointed areas. A member of staff will be available to point these areas out in the first few days. We will also try to make a brief video showing where these areas are in advance of Wednesday.

In accordance with Public Health and Scottish Government advice parents will not be able to enter the school building except by specific appointment.
As with everything in these unique times we are trying new approaches and learning as we go. We will do our utmost to keep you informed and to answer questions as quickly as possible. While staff are still technically on holiday we might not be able to answer phone calls but we will be checking our emails every day and keeping an eye on twitter. We will pick up any questions and answer them as quickly as possible.

Finally, I am sure you are looking forward to your children having access to full time, face to face learning again. However I am aware both you and your children may feel anxious about making this change. We will do everything in our power to ensure the safety and security of everyone in St. Joseph’s. If you need to speak to us about anything that is worrying you please send an e-mail and someone will get back to you.

Finally, finally, we didn’t think we would be in this position of welcoming all our children back to school. We have only got to this point by following the guidance and making the necessary sacrifices. Please continue to observe social distancing around the school grounds and remind your children about FACTS.

Face Coverings

Avoid Crowded Places

Clean Hands

Two meters social distance

Symptoms – Isolate and book a test.

Yours faithfully,

Alan Graham

Head Teacher
ST. JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL


WREN ROAD, GREENOCK, PA16 7NH


TEL. NO. (01475) 715719
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